
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

June 25, 2024 
 

To: All Relevant Awarded Vendors 
 
Re: #21-116 School Aged Child Care – Renewal 24-25 
 

 
The School Board of Collier County, Florida, meeting in official session on May 14, 2024, voted to approve the 
renewal of the above referenced contracts. Before commencement, a purchase order will be issued to the awarded 
vendor for any orders or upcoming services. Once this document is received, please coordinate all orders/services 
with the end user as listed on the purchase order.  
 
This letter is a notification of the award only.  Please do not ship materials or provide services without an authorized 
purchase order.    
  
Thank you for your interest in Collier County Public Schools. Please contact the Purchasing Department if you have 
any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 

David W. Nara 
Sr. Director, Financial Services, Purchasing 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


